
Home Learning Arrangements 
 
Please find below information regarding the home learning that we are expecting your child to complete 
during the period of school closure. 
 
Instructions for accessing home learning activities on the e-school platform. 

 Visit http://www.landscove.thelink.academy/website and click on the ‘Log in’ button on the top 
right of the screen.  

 Enter your username and password which has been emailed to you.  

 Click on ‘My Class’ and then ‘Homework’ on the left-hand menu. All the home learning activities 
that have been set for the week will be listed.  

 Click on each item to read the instructions and view the resources.  

 To upload your homework, click the green ‘Upload Homework’ button.  Find the file and click 
‘Open’.  Click the green ‘Submit Homework’ button and click ‘Yes’! 

 
Marking 
For some of the activities, answer booklets have been uploaded and we would ask that parents mark the 
work with their child in order to provide immediate and constructive feedback.  
Where answer booklets are not available, we would ask parents to still mark the work alongside the 
children however if you need any support with this, please get in touch.  
For maths, our calculation policies which show the methods we use are available on our website.  
 
Submitting work 
It will be made clear on each activity how we expect the work to be submitted and the date it is due.  
If work needs to be submitted online, the children have the option of using Office software to upload or to 
work on paper which will need to be photographed and uploaded.   
 
Home school communication 
Teachers will be in touch throughout the week via email to check on the children’s progress.  
If you require further support with any of the home learning tasks, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
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